
         Friday 8th January 2021   

  

Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

It was lovely to see so many of the children on the zoom meeting this week and we really cannot stress enough how 

very proud we are of them all and the work they have completed this week.  We also wanted to share our thanks 

with you for all your support and encouragement.  We know just how hard it can be to run remote learning.  

Hopefully as the weeks continue, the technical glitches will get less and less and the work will run more smoothly.  

We mentioned that we would be restarting Bug Club for the children as this allows us to set the children books to 

access that are appropriate to their reading and provides them with a range of books to access.  The log-in details 

are shown below.  Books are in the process of being set so if your child does not have any yet, please keep checking 

back.  
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Our literacy work will continue to be based around the text we have started reading. I will continue reading chapters 

and putting them on Google Classroom, but you may also want to consider purchasing a copy so your child can refer 

to it at home whilst doing their work.  The book is A Boy and A Bear in a Boat by Dave Shelton.   There is obviously no 

obligation to purchase a copy.   

Our DT work is linked with making sandwiches and we would like to continue this through remote learning as best as 

possible.  This will however involve some ingredients where possible.  I thought it might be useful to have an outline 

of the work we will be doing each week so you can possibly get some things when shopping to help support this.  

W/C 11th Jan W/C 18th Jan W/C 25th Jan W/C 1st Feb W/C 8th Feb 

Tasting at least 
one type of 
bread 

Tasting a 
prepared 
sandwich filling 

Filling 
preparation skills 
(learning to chop, 
grate and spread) 

Designing a 
sandwich with at 
least 2 fillings 
and a spread 

Making and 
evaluating the 
sandwich 

 

Finally, we will move to having daily meet ups in the afternoon on zoom.  We consider google meet, but zoom offers 

us more security.   The link will be shared on the stream for the classes.  This will be an opportunity to get together if 

needed to share ideas or discuss problems or just to say hi.  

Thank you once more for all your help and support in these difficult times.  

Mrs Webber and the Year 3 Team.  

Username:  

Password: reading 

School log ID:  3sca  
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